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Hello Students and Parents,

| hope you’ve had a wonderful summer full of fun and memories!
The picture below shows some of my favorite things I've enjoyed
this summer; sunsets and my family. I’'ve been reading a lot, too.
I’m going to have to start going to bed earlier, because | have a
hard time putting my books down. <

I’'m so excited for another year in third grade. (It's the best grade!)
We are going to learn so much this year and have fun while we do
it. Our classroom family is really important, so we’ll get to know
each other and do some fun team building activities the first week
of school.

Hopefully, you’ve been reading, too. Make sure you are filling out
your pirate coin paper and bring it back to school the first week.
Practicing your addition and subtraction facts this summer will
help you during our first math unit. Actually, knowing your facts
will help you all year long.

| look forward to meeting you soon!
Mrs. Blauer
stacy.blauer@ccsdut.org

563-3866 ext 2244
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